SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION
No. 1

For Planning Commission Agenda of:
November 2, 2017

Re: Applicant Kable
Case Number FMS-17-005, CDP-17-041
Assessor Parcel Number 301-111-001-000

Attached is a lefter received from Brian and Heidi Collingwood.
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Public notice
Humboldt County Planning Commission
Notice of Public Hearing Thursday, November 2nd 2017 at S5pm.

October 24th 2017

Re: Diana Kabyle, Eureka area application No. 13693; case No. FMS-17-005. CDP-
17-041: Assessor Parcel Number (APN) 301-111-001. A final subdivision of
approximately 2.5 acre parcel.

We have lived here on Artino Street for 17 years, over which time the housing
department has granted over 24 new housing developments, the amount of extra
property taxes must be astounding. As a result more traffic is using South End of
Union Street which is in very bad shape, costing us more repairs on our vehicles.
Everyone | talk to in the Artino neighborhood has a complaint about the state of
South End of Union Street. (Why the county never finished the pavement here is
unfathomable)

Now we have yet another development on the books, more traffic. That corner
from Union into Artino Street is extremely hazardous the road is particularly bad
on that bend which is where the new development comes in.

| know | speak for many of us in the neighborhood — We are absolutely against
this development going in until the South End of Union Street is newly paved from

Higgins down though the corner into Artino Street. Or at least the county has a
commitment to have this road paved by the time the development goes in.

Yours Sincerely. Bran and Heidi Collingwood
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